
From: Al Vaz
To: Matt Coogan
Subject: Sign request, Northeast Ice Skating Club
Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 10:09:29 PM
Attachments: 8F3FD0C5-58BD-4095-9BB5-B7357777F8A0

External Sender
Hi Matt,
Hope all is well.  I am writing to request consideration from the Select Board at their next meeting
to place lawn signs at various locations in Boxford for the Northeast Ice Skating Club.   I serve as
Vice President of the Club and we are beginning our recruiting for the Winter Learn to Skate
Program in January.  To that end, would like to request permission to place these 18 x 24 lawn
signs (picture attached) at the following locations:

Melvin Green in East Boxford
Intersection of Georgetown and Ipswich Road
Intersection of Main St and Ipswich Road
Lawn in front of 188 Washington Street

We would ask to keep the signs in place until the end of December.

Thank you.
Al Vaz
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